BAAL Corpus Linguistics Special Interest Group

Annual General Meeting

Centre for Academic Writing, Coventry University
June 8th 2018 at 13.45 – 14.15
___________________________________________________

Minutes
1) Apologies

· Vander Viana (Ordinary Member, Stirling), 
· Gavin Brookes (Communications Officer, Nottingham University)

Present: Megan Bruce, Pan Fan, Benet Vincent, Hilary Nesi, Clyde Ancarno, Anastasia Novoselova, Siân Alsop, Sheena Gardner, Irena Kuzborska 

2) Minutes of last meeting

· Action: Take forward how to increase membership with SIG Committee - Still ongoing as we work towards accessing the mailing list
· Action: Twitter details to be added to SIG website - Done
· Action: Term dates for committee members to be confirmed - Done
3) Membership
· Still approx. 150 members with roughly two-thirds based in the UK and Ireland (Germany, Italy and Japan were the main other countries represented). 
· Gained one new member from the Coventry event. 
· Plan to update mailing list in June 2018 to reflect GDPR compliance 
i. Action: Gavin Brookes to update mailing list
4) Plans for advertising SIG roles
· Discussed the need to elect a Meetings Secretary and two Ordinary members.  There have been some expressions of interest in these roles already.
· Once the mailing list (see point 3) is active again, these roles can be circulated for election
· Action: Megan to arrange this process once mailing list is complete, with the target of new roles being in place by September conference
5) Finances
· The balance of the SIG bank account as of May 31 2018 is £2253.47. The account is in a healthy state and we wish to aim to maintain a running balance of £1000 minimum. 
· Some unknown payments into the SIG account, possibly from the cancelled Corpora and Gender event.

· Action: Clyde to identify and sort out once she is confirmed as a signatory (see below)

· Changeover of signatories from Brona/Lise to Megan/Clyde still in process

· Action: Clyde to finalise this with HSBC

6) Ideas/proposals for future events 2018-19
· Discussed a possible event on Multi-Dimensional Analysis for next year, as some SIG members had requested this.
· Discussed York as a possible venue for a future event.

· Discussed rescheduling the Corpora and Gender event, possibly in collaboration with the Language, Gender and Sexuality SIG.

· Action: SIG committee to discuss via email next academic year

